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Jeanie Bourke <jmb@portlandmaine.gov>

Amended plans for permit #2017-00748 
2 messages

Charles Young <cyoung@rrennerarchitects.com> Mon, Jul 24, 2017 at 11:30 AM
To: permitting@portlandmaine.gov
Cc: Jeanie Bourke <jmb@portlandmaine.gov>, Marc Bourgeois <mbourgeois@wright-ryan.com>, Mike McCorry
<mmccorry@wright-ryan.com>, Ian Anderson <ianderson@meca.edu>, Doug Doering <ddoering@meca.edu>

Attached please find revised plans for the work proposed in permit #2017-00748. Since the original submittal the owner
has chosen to enlarge the area of one of the “fit-up” spaces.The revised area has been “clouded” on the attached plans. 
Please let us know if there are any forms or other paper work for us to file along with these updated plans. I could not find
anything online.

best,
Charles

Charles Young, RA, LEED AP 
Senior Architect 
Richard Renner | Architects

35 Pleasant Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
t 207.773.9699 x 203

133 South Main Street 
Sherborn, MA 01770 
t 508.651.2385

 

www.rrennerarchitects.com

      

The content of this email is the confidential property of Richard Renner | Architects and shall not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or
used for any purpose except with Richard Renner | Architects' written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete
all copies and notify us immediately.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

2 attachments

2017-04_A1.1_PHASE 2_Floor Plan.pdf 
455K

2017-04_G1.1 Code Summary_Life Safety Plan.pdf 
543K

Jeanie Bourke <jmb@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, Jul 24, 2017 at 1:28 PM
To: Charles Young <cyoung@rrennerarchitects.com>
Cc: Permitting and Inspections <permitting@portlandmaine.gov>, Marc Bourgeois <mbourgeois@wright-ryan.com>, Mike
McCorry <mmccorry@wright-ryan.com>, Ian Anderson <ianderson@meca.edu>, Doug Doering <ddoering@meca.edu>

Hi Charles,

Thank you for the revised plans showing an increase of the lab classroom area into the existing storage space. This
change in the floor plan is not significant enough to warrant a formal amendment to the original permit #2017-00748. I
will file these with the permit documents under as built approvals.
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Best,
Jeanie 

Jeanie Bourke 

Code Enforcement Officer/Plan Reviewer

Team Leader 

City of Portland 
Permitting and Inspections Department 
389 Congress St. Rm 315 
Portland, ME 04101 
jmb@portlandmaine.gov 
(207)874-8715 

On Mon, Jul 24, 2017 at 11:30 AM, Charles Young <cyoung@rrennerarchitects.com> wrote: 
Attached please find revised plans for the work proposed in permit #2017-00748. Since the original submittal the owner
has chosen to enlarge the area of one of the “fit-up” spaces.The revised area has been “clouded” on the attached
plans. 
Please let us know if there are any forms or other paper work for us to file along with these updated plans. I could not
find anything online.
 
 
 
 
 
best,
Charles
 
Charles Young, RA, LEED AP 
Senior Architect 
Richard Renner | Architects

35 Pleasant Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
t 207.773.9699 x 203

133 South Main Street 
Sherborn, MA 01770 
t 508.651.2385
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Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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